Kirkandrews- on- Eden WI		October 2018 meeting.
A delicious lunch was prepared and served by ladies of the Committee prior to our October meeting. They were thanked by President Margaret McKenna who then introduced Sheila Hutchinson who spoke about ACWW.
The Associated Country Women of the World is a worldwide network of individuals and women-led societies which was founded in 1933. ACCW works to raise the standard of living for rural women and their families through education, training and community development projects. Since 1947 ACWW has held consultative status with the United Nations and can use this to draw attention to the issues raised by their members. Projects are funded all over the world and Sheila pointed out that small contributions can lead to other things. Sheila was thanked for her talk.
There was a short business meeting, minutes were signed, apologies taken and the County News was read. Margaret then convened the AGM. Jean read the minutes from the meeting of 2017 and the Secretary’s report. We had a very busy year and Kathleen was thanked for organising an enjoyable and interesting programme. The Treasurer’s report was presented and accepted with thanks to Glynis and the Auditor.
The Mrs Bird Rose Bowl for the highest number of competition points was won by Kathleen Bowron and Judith Swinsco second.
Margaret thanked the members and committee for their help during the year and then Linda Beattie took the chair. Jean read the names of the members willing to stand for election to the committee and these were accepted. Following a ballot Margaret McKenna was elected as president for the next year.
The competition for the motto for 2019 was won by Kathleen Bowron and second was Margaret McKenna. The drawing was won by Kathleen.
The next meeting is on the Friday 9th November in Beaumont Parish Hall at 1.30pm. All welcome.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
